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School Choir 
 
 
29th September 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to let you know that I will be continuing to run the school choir this term. Rehearsals 
will take place on Thursdays after school, from 3.30 – 4.30pm. The choir is open to all Key Stage 
2 children and will take place on the following dates: 
 
Thursday 6th October 
Thursday 13th October 
Thursday 3rd November 
Thursday 10th November 
Thursday 17th November 
Thursday 24th November 
Thursday 1st December 
Thursday 8th December 
Thursday 15th December 
 
Please note there will not be a rehearsal on Thursday 20th October, due to parents’evening. 
 
We will be exploring a range of songs initially, and after half term the children will start to focus 
on a choral celebration for Christmas, which we will share with you. More details to follow.  
 
Children signing up for choir should be committed to attending all rehearsals. I look forward to 
sharing our singing with you later in the term! 
 
Please sign up on parentmail. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs S. Ingram 
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